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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: Application    Higher Chipping House, Cutler Lane, Chipping

 
 
 

From: McCrone, Peter <  
Sent: 02 August 2022 15:42 
To: Adrian Dowd <  
Subject: Application Higher Chipping House, Cutler Lane, Chipping 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Dear Adrian, 
 
Thank you for this consultation. 
 
Having looked at the proposals I don't think there is any need to change our earlier advice on the previous version of 
the application. The outbuilding appears to be a late 19th C addition to the property and the proposed alterations 
will not significantly impact the ability to "read" the building (for example there is a blocked door onto the road 
which will still be obvious even with the proposed rebuilding of a large section of the wall) and so I do not think 
there is any need for archaeological recording. 
 
Any queries, as always, please get back to us. 
 
Regards 
 
Peter McCrone 
Planning Officer (Archaeology) 
Lancashire County Council Historic Environment Team 
Development Management 
Planning & Environment 
Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 100 
Preston 
County Hall 
PR1 0LD 
 
 
 
 
 


